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                                                                                         MINUTE RECORD 

VILLAGE OF FIRTH 

SPECIAL MEETING 

ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING 

September 7, 2021 

 

The 2021 Annual Public Budget Hearing of the Chairman and Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Firth, Nebraska was 

convened in open and public session on the 7th day of September, 2021 at the Firth Community Center.  The hearing notice was 

published in the September 2, 2021 Voice News legal notice section and normal notification procedures were observed. The meeting 

was called to order by the Chairman at 6:30pm and the following members were present:  Dave Hobelman, Craig Middle, Kami 

Beaty, Amanda Eisenhauer, and Jason Cooper.  Chairman Hobelman presided, and the Village Clerk recorded the minutes.  The Clerk 

noted the location of the Open Meetings Act posted in the meeting room for public viewing.  

The treasurer gave a detailed explanation of the 2021-2022 budget as prepared. 

The treasurer explained the 2021-2022 tax request of $89,970.00.  The levy will be set at 0.224729. 

There was no public comment.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:48pm. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                 ______________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                            David L. Hobelman, Board Chair 

 

 

                                                                                                                 ______________________________________________                       

          Jill A. Hoefler, Village Clerk                                       

 

 

 

 

                                     


